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Can you help a needy 
child this Christmas? 

TOY DRIVE 

We are excited to announce that 
St. John Fisher Religious 
Education will be participating in 
the Box of Joy program this 
year. 
Every year, Catholic families send 
Christmas gifts to children in 
developing countries through 
the Box of Joy ministry. For many 
poor children, a Box of Joy – filled 
with toys, clothing, school supplies, 
a rosary and the Story of Jesus – is 
the first Christmas gift they ever 
receive. Boxes are available now! 
Fill and return by November 10. 

Help a foster child have a merry 
Christmas! 
The Religious Education Program is 
collecting NEW, unwrapped toys for 
boys and girls, ages 5-10, in foster 
care. Your gift means so much! Toys 
may be brought to the Religious 
Education Office until December 2. 

For more information, or to 
participate in either of these 

programs, contact  
Margaret Johnson,  

mjohnson@sjf.org, 310-377-4573. 

You will be glad you reached out 
during this special season! 


